
Attending CSE Colloquium for Bonus for Dr. Yue’s Classes 

Colloquia are coordinated by the department which may or may not be offered in a given semestser. 

1. Attending colloquium is an important part of a university education and has proven to have 
many benefits. 

2. To encourage student participation, a bonus of 0.5 point (of the total grade) will be awarded for 
the attendance of each selected colloquia. 

3. I will send information about qualified colloquium beforehand to the class through email. 
4. Please come to the colloquium at 10 minutes before the usual start time (usually at noon) to 

sign the attendance sheet. It will also give you time to talk to the speaker. 
5. Signing the attendance sheet should be done before the colloquium starts. 
6. If I can come myself, the attendance sheets are with me. If I cannot come, I will arrange another 

faculty member (whom may be Dr. Ahmed Abukmail, the chair of the Computer Science 
program and the coordinator of CS colloquia.) 

7. If you will be more than 10 minutes late, please do not come at all. 
8. To encourage you asking questions, if you ask a question during the question and answer 

session of a colloquium, you will be awarded an extra 0.5 points. To get the award, ask the 
question and send me an email with information about the colloquium, the question you asked, 
and a brief summary of the answer the speaker provides within two days. 

 


